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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

Selectmen’s Work Session                                                                   Friday June 19, 2020 
9:00 am – Town Offices 
 

Present: Chairman Lloyd Wood, Selectman Bill Marcussen, Selectman Chip Albee and Administrative Secretary Karen Koch   
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairman Wood called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 9:00 am. 
 
At approximately 9:00 am, Selectman Marcussen moved to enter non-public session per RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to conduct job 
performance reviews, seconded by Chairman Wood.  Roll call vote: Wood – Yes; Marcussen – Yes; Albee – Yes.  At 
approximately 9:10 am, Selectman Albee moved to end the non-public session and move back into public session, seconded by 
Selectman Marcussen with all in favor.  Chairman Wood moved to seal these non-public minutes, seconded by Selectman 
Marcussen with all in favor. 
 
The Selectmen reviewed a response email from Gordon Hunt stating his agreement with Guy Pike being appointed to the 
Budget Committee.  After discussion, the Board agreed to post the position in fairness to others that may be interested. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
At approximately 9:15 am, Selectman Albee moved to adjourn, seconded by Selectman Marcussen with all in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Karen Koch, Administrative Secretary 
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